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Rio Max Fitness Receives EDC Grant 

 
Rio Grande City, Texas (February 19, 2016) — The Rio Grande City 
Economic Development Corporation awarded a business development grant to business 
owners, Rigoberto Rios and Maria Villarreal Rios of Rio Max Fitness.  A check for $10,222 was 
presented on February 10, 2016 at the Rio Grande City EDC Board Meeting. These 
reimbursable business development grants are used to help support local small businesses and 
grow their operations.  
 
“We appreciate and thank Rio Max Fitness by providing a facility such as this to the community 
of Rio Grande City,” said Rey Ramirez, EDC Board President.  
 
Rio Max Fitness is located at 5404 Brand St., Ste. 1 in Rio Grande City. They are open 24 hours 
a day, seven days a week. They offer free weights, Zumba, aerobics, personal training and have 
a shake bar. For more information, call (956) 352-6650.  
 
“We’d like to thank the EDC Board for the opportunity to help us create a place to benefit the 
community by offering a health and wellness lifestyle,” said Maria Villarreal Rios. 
 
The Rio Grande City EDC provides a selection of incentives and tools for businesses of every 
size. The requirements vary widely, so business owners are encouraged to contact the Rio 
Grande City EDC for more information. Visit www.rgcedc.org or call (956) 487-3476 to learn 
more.  
 
 

### 
 
Photo caption: From left to right: Rey Ramirez, EDC Board President, Mayor Joel Villarreal, 
Dalinda Guillen, EDC Executive Director, Maria Villarreal Rios, Owner of Rio Max Fitness, Fred 
Lopez, EDC Board Secretary, Maria Rios, Manager at Rio Max Fitness, Hernan R. Garza, III, EDC 
Board Director, Dave “Chachi” Jones, EDC Board Member 
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